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SEND Surgery 
Thursday 27th February 2025 

 
 

Hertsmere Schools Partnership (DSPL6) is offering a 30-minute session 
with our SEND School Family Workers to answer questions and to offer 
support and signposting for parents/carers of children with additional 

needs. 
 
Example Topics for discussion: 
 

• Strategies to help support your child at home  
• EHCP queries 
• Liaising with schools and other professionals 
• Navigating the SEND world 
 

To book a 30-minute session, please go to  
 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/send-surgery-february-2025-tickets-1245991697709?aff=oddtdtcreator  
Bookings open at 9:00am on 20th February 2025.  

 

When you book, please provide details of the topic that you would like to 
discuss. 

Please be aware there is a high demand for these appointments so please only 
book on if you are sure you can commit to the time slot.  

 
The SEND Surgeries will be held by 

 
Karen Follows (SEND School Family Worker) and Cheryl Mence (DSPL6 

Manager) 

 
Surgeries will be held via Teams. A Teams link will be sent once your 

session has been confirmed. 
 

These surgeries are available to all parents/carers of those 
children/young people who attend education in the DSPL6 Area 

If you experience any problems booking through Eventbrite, please email  
SendHSP@mountgrace.herts.sch.uk 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/send-surgery-february-2025-tickets-1245991697709?aff=oddtdtcreator

